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10 September 2024

His Excellency, Rt. Hon Sheriff F.O Obowevwori
Governor of Delta State
Delta State Government House
Asaba, Nigeria

Dear Governor Obowevwori,

I hope this letter finds you well.

I am writing in connection with an article that I wrote recently on LinkedIn which called for 
nominations for Good Hearted African Public Figures who we could persuade to be Ambassadors 
for our Project Health Control (PHC) Service that we are actively promoting in Africa, starting with 
Nigeria. 

In these early days of nominations yours stood out as particularly interesting and has prompted this 
special message to ask if you would consider a proposal for services that I believe addresses much 
of the challenges that you face as Governor of Delta States.

The email that I received with your nomination is here for reference: 

Snapshot of the email received

Further research led me to the Delta State government website, where I had the pleasure of 
reviewing your profile. It was immediately clear why you were recommended as a ‘good hearted 
public figure’ as your work speaks for itself. 

One particular aspect of your leadership that caught my attention is the initiative to allow citizens to 
report poorly run projects through a public feedback form. This initiative exemplifies your 



commitment to transparency and accountability in governance. It is precisely this type of leadership 
that inspires trust and confidence from the public.

Upon conducting further research, I came across several videos that showcased various 
infrastructure inspection activities in Delta State. One particular video of a railway site inspection 
stood out as a clear example of where our services could be beneficial in addressing key project 
challenges.

https://phcport.com/phcprojects/P007_Delta_State_Governance/Railway_Site_Inspection.mp4

At this point, I would like to introduce the Project Health Control (PHC) service that I believe 
could be of immense value to Delta State. A comprehensive project management and governance 
service that focuses on monitoring, risk management, public engagement, and quality assurance.

In short, PHC ensures that all active projects are effectively monitored, potential risks are addressed 
proactively, and public feedback is considered at every stage of a project’s lifecycle. Our aim is to 
support your vision of improving transparency, accountability, and overall project success in Delta 
State.

I would be honored to discuss this further with you and explore how our services could support 
your ongoing efforts to enhance governance and project outcomes. If I could fix a time to visit your 
offices during my planned visit to Nigeria on 9-14 October 2024 that would be ideal for me.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to the opportunity to contribute to the 
great work you are doing in Delta State.

Warm regards,
David Winter


